Membership Committee Report Annual Meeting, August 31, 2022

<u>Committee Members: Chairperson - Holly Chandler, Members - Howdy Pew, Bruce Bond, Dr. Drew Bethune, John Olsen and staff liaison Dean Durnford.</u>

This year we have all been able to enjoy this beautiful course which seems to be in the best shape ever. Thanks Mat and your wonderful team.

We launched our membership renewal campaign, with the renewal packages issued electronically as opposed to the traditional mail out. Any member that did not have a valid e-mail on file had the traditional package mailed out. All of our documents now reside on the website, including a PDF fillable version of the renewal form, the renewal letter, and fee schedule. As well Members were provided with an electronic link to the 2022 Member Handbook, with hardcopies available at the Pro Shop. By all reports, the renewal process ran very smoothly.

This year we also switched to the lottery system through Chronogolf for our tee time booking, this was very well received, considered a very fair effective system.

Last year we voted to change our by laws to lower the cap for Senior and Intermediate members from 850 to 775. We are pleased to advise we are now at 823 members, with 48 to go to reach our goal. Each year we usually have 30 to 35 members that do not renew. We should be on track to start to take in new members in 2024. We currently have a wait list of 45 that is reported on the website and posted on the bulletin board per our by laws.

Each year we recommend to Long Range Planning the number of members to budget for in the upcoming year. This year as we have for the past several years we recommend to budget for 775 members.

Respectfully submitted, Holly Chandler, Chairperson